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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time-sensitive information about the administration
 of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


                                        

Sent:  Wednesday, December 5, 2012 4:25 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #138 – Fiscal Year 2013 Income Limits
 
Attention all Property Owners, Agents, and Managers:

 

HUD released the Fiscal Year (FY) 2013 Income Limits for Section 8 properties on December 4, 2012. The new income limits are effective immediately and must be utilized in the processing of all move-in certifications effective December 4, 2012 and later. 

 

To view the income limits for your area, visit the HUDUser website at 
http://www.huduser.org/portal/datasets/il/il13/index.html
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